Yakubovich, Mark

To: Lindsay, Susie

Subject: RE: DOJ Quarterly Report (July-Sept 2023)

From: Schultz, Laura < Laura.Schultz@mt.gov > Sent: Monday, October 2, 2023 9:10 AM

To: Lindsay, Susie < Susie.Lindsay@legmt.gov > Subject: DOJ Quarterly Report (July-Sept 2023)

You don't often get email from laura.schultz@mt.gov. Learn why this is important

Dear Ms. Lindsay,

This report is provided to the Legislative Fiscal Division pursuant to 2021 HB 358 § 4.

During the quarter ending September 30, 2023, the Department of Justice received **0** initial demands seeking \$10,000 or more in monetary compensation.

Please contact me if you have questions or need further information.

Thank you,

Laura



Laura Schultz

Project Manager Attorney General Austin Knudsen Montana Department of Justice 215 N. Sanders Helena, MT 59620 (406) 444-3342

CONFIDENTIAL—PRIVILEGED—DELIBERATIVE

Notice: This email message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential, privileged, or deliberative and predecisional material, including attorney-client communications and attorney work product. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is prohibited. This electronic transmission does not constitute a waiver of privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, and have received this message in error, please contact the sender immediately by email reply and destroy all copies of the original message, including any attachments.